
 

 
 
QUEST Men’s Retreat! 

 
Date: September 26-27, 2025 
Cost: $100 (Overnight Guests),  
​ $85 (Commuter Guests) 
Speaker: Pastor Doug Crawford  
(Executive Director of the Bridge 
Fellowship) 
Amazing Fellowship, Challenging 
Messages, Encouraging Worship, 
Crazy Activities, and LOTS of FOOD 
are waiting for you this year at Quest 
Men's Retreat 

​ Lincoln Lake Baptist Camp 

 
 
 

Marilyn VandenAkker - Church in Liberia 
The mission committee recently spoke with Marilyn. She shared that 
one of the churches they started in Liberia burnt to the ground in 
July. They are currently trying to raise funds to rebuild. Please be in 
prayer for this church, that God will provide needed funds. Thank 
you.  
If you would like to help or to get more information contact:   ​  
​ Rev. Dr. G. Larque Vaye 
​ International Gospel Missions  
​ 990 Calkins Rd.  
​ Rochester, NY. 14623 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2025 
Conflict in the Church 

Philippians 4:1-3 
Pastor Mac Hildebrand 

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS!  

Thank you for joining us for worship today. It is our desire to be 
as helpful as possible during your visit. If you would like to  

know more about our church, please visit the  
Welcome Center in the lobby.  

During the Service 

​ Bibles                       ​ At the Welcome Center   

​ Nursery*                 ​ Infant through age 2 

​ Preschool*               ​ Ages 3-5: Downstairs 

​ Children’s Church*   ​ Grades K-3. Children are dismissed ​
​ ​ to go downstairs before the ​
​ ​ message begins.  

*Please be sure to check your child in at one of  
our ”Child Check-In” Stations. 
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THIS WEEK @ FBC:​  
SUNDAY​   
   ​9:30am​ Morning Service 

MONDAY ​ Church Office Closed​     ​  

TUESDAY 
​ 6:00pm ​ ​ Taekwondo (Outreach Building-Gym) 

FRIDAY​ Church Office Closed 

 
 
GIVING:  
You can give online through our website, through the Church 
Center app, use one of the two offering boxes in the lobby, or simply 
mail a check to the church at P.O. Box 157, Lowell, MI 49331. Thank 
you! 

LIFE GROUPS and D GROUPS:  
Life Groups and D Groups are hospitable environments where we 
connect with God, and one another, by sharing life together. There 
is information at the Welcome Center on joining a Life Group. D 
Group signups are every fall for one year. 

MEN’S MORNING COFFEE: 
Men, come get a cup of coffee on us! Every Wednesday morning the 
cafe will be open from 6:30 - 9:00am. Feel free to drop in any time.  

PRAYER PAGE:  
There are prayer pages out at the Welcome Center. Please pick one 
up so you can remember to faithfully pray for one another. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Past messages are available online at www.fbclowell.org 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:. 
GRIEFSHARE: Join us for Griefshare, a weekly grief support group for 
healing after the death of a loved one. Griefshare is held in the 
Outreach Building classroom. The fall session of Griefshare is 
starting soon - September 9th - and goes until December 16th. You 
can register anytime at www.griefshare.org or by calling Bob 
Copeland at 734-330-7482. 

AWANA: Kids, Parents, and Leaders…AWANA starts on Wednesday, 
September 3rd at 6:00pm and ends at 8:00pm. Be there and be 
ready for some fun, and some learning about Jesus.  Looking 
forward to seeing everyone! 

SECOND HOUR and D GROUPS: Life Groups and Sunday School 
begin on Sunday, September 14th at 11:00am. D Groups will start 
that same week, beginning on the 15th. There is a sign up sheet for 
D Groups at the Welcome Center. Sign ups for Life Groups will start 
next Sunday. 

D GROUP LEADER MEETING: The D Group leader meeting is on 
Sunday, September 7th at 11am. 
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